
 

 
THANK YOU Richards Families!!!! 

 
The Staff Appreciation Committee would like to extend a heartfelt THANK YOU to all the Richards Families who 
generously donated to Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week.  With your donations, and the support of the PTO 
and local businesses, we were able to shower our wonderful teachers, staff and crossing guards with fun 
surprises.  The week included a continental breakfast, lunch catered by California Pizza Kitchen, delicious 
chocolate bars, chair massages, endless snacks for the taking, and a Richards Elementary pouch filled with 
goodies.  We also decorated the entrance bulletin board to welcome the staff and teachers Monday morning.  
Check out the PTO Facebook page for pictures from the week! 
 
A lot of excitement came with the daily raffle as well!  With your generous donations we were able to hand out 
35 baskets filled with great gifts!  Gift cards to Amazon ($30) and Kopps ($10) were given to those who did not 
win a gift basket.  This was all made possible with donations from families and local businesses, thank you! 
 

 
A shout out to these local businesses who graciously donated to Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week! 
 
 

Addeo Fit Breadsmith Culvers 

Duke Pride California Pizza Kitchen Milwaukee Flower Company 

Halovino High Brow Oro di Oliva 

Potbelly Sandwich Stop Haven Interiors The Navy Knot 

Schlitz Audubon Nature Center Honeycomb Salon Starbucks 

Bell Orthodontics Haven & Blythe Mary Quinn, DDS 

Barden Orthodontics Papa Murphys Creative Enterprises 

NextAct Theatre ReFresh Aesthetics Center  

   

 
 
Many thanks to the PTO Staff Appreciation Committee who offered their time and creativity to make this a 
great week: Gaby Blake, Elizabeth Haase, Jen Holpfer, MaryKathryn Malaney, Brenda Napierala, and Allison 
Wagner. 
 
Sincerely, 
Katie Robinson & Abby Williams 
Staff Appreciation Chairs 



 


